

## **Mundesley Infant and Junior Schools**

part of The Coastal Federation of schools with Bacton Primary School

Head of Schools
Sarah Hutt
headofschool-mijs@coastalfederation.com

School Secretary Joanne Bishop-Laggett Admin Assistant Hannah Gent office-mijs@coastalfederation.com

Trunch Rd, Norwich, Norfolk NR11 8LE 01263 720401 coastalfederation.com



Wednesday 23rd January 2019

Dear Parents/Carers of MIJS,

On Wednesday 30th January from 3.20 - 5.00 both the Infant and Junior schools will be hosting a movie night. The Juniors will be watching 'Coco' and the Infants will be watching 'Christopher Robin', both being enjoyed on beanbags, pillows and blankets in front of the big screen.

The cost of the night will be £3 per child which includes drinks and snacks. Some of the proceeds will go towards supporting our up and coming Bingo night (29.3.19) which will continue to support the development of the outdoor learning environment.

If you would like your child to attend, please complete the google form which will be sent to you today and pay £3 (£1.50 pupil premium) on SchoolMoney by going to  $\underline{\text{www.eduspot.co.uk}}$  by Monday 28th January. Your child's place will only be reserved once payment has been received.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Hutt and the MIJS team